Anne Caldas

From: Anne Caldas

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 11:43 AM

To: Sebastian Wicklein

Cc: Anne Caldas; Jim Thompson; 'Geyersberger, Stefan'; Lachlan Scully; Lachlan Scully;
Elisabeth Opie; Jeff Urian; Jeff Urian; 'ip-policy@iis.fraunhofer.de'

Subject: ANSI ExSC - Response to Public Comments - Audited Designator Revision

Attachments: ExSC_055_2022_AD_SA.pdf; ExXSC_055B_Fraunhofer_110722.pdf

Greetings —

Thank you for submitting the attached public comments in response to the proposed procedural revisions shown in
ExSC 055 2022. The ExSC discussed all public comments as part of their February 15, 2023 meeting agenda.

In response to Fraunhofer’s comments, the ExSC agreed to add “(and the ASD’s)” to line 108 after “ANSI’s”. However,
the term “patent policy” will not be capitalized consistent with the title of 3.1 “ANSI patent policy - Inclusion of Patents in
American National Standards” of the ANSI Essential Requirements. 5.4 will also be updated to reflect the same patent
policy related text in 5.3.

Again, thank you for taking the time to review the proposed revisions and submit comments.

Sincerely,
Anne

Anne Caldas

Secretary, ANSI Executive Standards Council (ExSC)
acaldas@ansi.org
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